
To help keep our Community 

healthy & safe during this COVID-19  

Coronavirus Pandemic, 
 

 

UPDATE: March 22, 2020: 
In Compliance with the FL Governor’s 

Executive Order on Business Closures & the 
COVID-19 Emergency Declarations adopted by 
the City of Coconut Creek, FL, closing certain 

businesses, including bars, indoor dining,  
fitness centers & dance studios,  

through at least April 18: 
 

GOLDCOAST BALLROOM IS 

CLOSED TEMPORARILY,  

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 
 

Please Check Back here for updates,  

and Contact us with any questions: 

Info@GoldcoastBallroom.com 

 
 

Please stay safe and stay informed daily through reliable 
sources such as cdc.gov and floridahealth.gov 

 

We look forward to seeing you  

as soon as it's safe for everyone! 
 

We thank everyone for your cooperation  
and continued support. 
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